
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

The major news on site in this period is that the scaffold 

has started to be dismantled from roof level down. The 

first section is to the west elevation, and we are planning 

to strike more over the weekend when traffic management 

to the Wolfson Road area below can be more easily 

managed.

We have now scaffolded around all three of the chimneys, 

allowing the flues and cladding work to commence. The 

electricity meters have now been installed off the new 

UKPN supply, making power available for when we start 

commissioning.

The balustrading has commenced on the southern escape 

staircore, and the final section of the atrium main stair is 

projectnews
Issue 57, wc 27 September 2021

MRC London Institute of Medical Sciences (LMS)

being installed. This will allow work on the surrounding 

partitions to commence, as well enabling the illuminated 

handrail sections of the balustrade to be attached. 

At ground floor reception level, the revolving door and 

its enclosure has been fixed and is in the process of being 

protected.

On the eighth floor plantroom level, pipework and power 

cabling to the large items of plant is now underway, and 

the ductwork and mechanical services are progressing.

On the first floor, all available rooms have been air leak 

tested and ceilings are in the process of being plastered, 

whilst ceiling installations are now continuing on levels 

two through to five. 



CONTACT US

Please contact the site team should you have any questions 
regarding the works. 

Stuart Yates - Project Director 	
M: 07584 408513

Alex Clark - Project Manager
M: 07909 521786

Project email
MRCLMS@walterlilly.co.uk

Knollys House, 17 Addiscombe Road, Croydon CR0 6SR       
020 8730 6200   |   www.walterlilly.co.uk

www.lbhf.gov.uk/planning. Reference number 2018/03667/FUL

FUNDRAISING SPOTLIGHT

Today, the site held a “coffee morning” fundraising exercise to raise money for the Macmillan Cancer Research “World Biggest 

Coffee Morning”. Most of the money raised is via QR code to our Justgiving donation page and we will confirm how much we 

have contributed when the event is over.  If you want to contribute, our Justigiving page is still open and we would appreciate 

any donations for this very good cause.
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